
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday September 2, 2025 in City Hall, 105 East First St., Stewartville for the purpose of 
considering the following: 
 

       Section 1345.04 Conditional Use Permit to allow for Solar Array Project 
 

Applicant: Cedar Creek Energy 
Site Address:  United Therapeutics Corp. -550 Schumann Dr. NW  

Legal Description: Schumann Business Park 5th  
Stewartville, Olmsted County, Minnesota 

 
 
Written or oral statements shall be considered. 
 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 


